
Spring One 2025 

 

Dear parents, 
 

Welcome back to nursery for the start of our Spring term! We also look forward to 
welcoming our new young starters and showing them all the exciting activities we have in 
store.  
 

Our topic this half term is ‘Our Wonder World’, focusing on people who help us and our 
winter season. We will be enjoying a range of different stories and activities linked to 
different key worker jobs, linking nicely to understanding our world. 
 

Throughout the week, afternoon activities will consist of forest school, cooking, crafts, music 
and outdoor games. These activities will change week to week to allow everyone the 
opportunity to join in, however some will be weather and timetable permitting.  
 

For forest school, we do ask that you send in a pair of wellies that can be kept in the 
nursery up until half-term. If you need them to be returned sooner, please let me know, but 
we hope to take forest school opportunities whenever possible, as the weather does not 
always match the timetable. 
 

Cooking and baking will take place every other week for this half term, starting in week 2, 
and a Dojo will be sent out in advance for any allergies to be taken in consideration. 
Donations towards this have been accepted in the past but for now, while we find out feet, 
this is not necessary. 
 

PE for the half term will take place in the main school hall on a Thursday morning, so we 
ask that your children come in comfy shoes and either leggings or trousers for this day. 
 

Despite being in the Spring term, we are still in the depths of winter, so please ensure that 

your children come to school appropriately dressed with a warm coat, as well as hats and 

gloves where possible. Spares are available in nursery if needed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to catch either myself or a member of 

the nursery team and we will help where we can! 

 

Thank you for all your kind words and support. We look forward to another exciting term! 

 

Miss Williams and the Nursery Team 


